
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

REGULAR MASS TIMES: 
Saturday: 5:00pm 
Sunday: 9:00am & 11:00am 
 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm 
 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am, the links are on our  
website at resurrectionparish.ca  

Pastoral Team 
Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 

Assisting Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

   
  Monday        9:00am    + Mike McIntyre 
                                                           by Eileen Gerein                       
                                          
  Tuesday        7:00pm    + Lori Bote 
                                                           by Koreen & family                              
                   

  Wednesday  9:00am      Int. of McCullough families  
                                                           by Frances Kindred                            
                                                             

  Thursday      9:00am    + Carol Schlosser     
            

  Friday           9:00am    + Henry Vanderleest     
                                                              by Sabine Vanderleest 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 

 

Today’s Readings 
Jeremiah 31.7-9 

Ps 126.1-2, 3, 4-5, 6 
Hebrews 5.1-6 
Mark 10.46-52 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Women’s Faith Formation 
 

“They devoted themselves to the apostles 
teaching and to fellowship, to the breaking 

of bread and to prayer”  
 

Acts 2:42 
 

Women’s Faith Formation provides an opportunity 
for women to gather for fellowship, community 
and involvement in our parish life.  Faith  
studies, testimonials, inspirational videos  
and prayer inspire and encourage our  
discussion and develop our deep  
and loving relationship with God. 
 
We welcome all women to join us  
for this opportunity to grow in  
your Catholic faith.  This is a  
casual event and requires no  
commitment outside of our  
meetings.  You are also welcome  
to drop in for one of our meetings  
or attend them all.   
 
We meet at Resurrection Parish  
on Saturday mornings from  
9:30 to 11:00 AM on the following  
dates: October 30 and November 20 
 
If you would like to attend, have further  
questions or simply want to be part of our email 
list to learn about upcoming events please  
contact  
Charlene at chargraham111@gmail.com. 

All Souls Memorial Book 
 
As we prepare to remember our deceased loved ones and 
all the faithful departed on All Souls Day, November 2 
(Mass will be at 7:00 pm), we invite you to remember 
your loved ones in a special way.     
We encourage you to write their names and other deceased 
loves one’s names in the memorial book in the gathering 
space.  Alternatively, if you prefer, we invite you to send in 
the names of your deceased loves ones that we will include 
in this year’s memorial book.  Please call the parish office or 
email us at office@resurrectionparish.ca. 
 

May these all the faith departed rest in peace 

Today is World Mission Sunday.  Today, every Catholic  
community and parish throughout the world is involved in 

this special event.  It is a day that we show that all       
Catholics are missionaries who have a role to play in 

spreading the message of the Gospel.  We are being sent to 
be witnesses to what we have seen and heard, through 
prayer and personal sacrifices, for our brothers and in     

sisters around the world.   
 
For as little as… 
 
$40 helps support a catechist for a month in remote areas 
of the missions 
 
$80 provides for the work of Religious Sisters caring for 
orphaned children in Africa, Asia, Latin America 
 
$100 assists poor children in boarding schools in the     
Amazon, Africa and Asia 
 
The financial assistance that you offer today, on World Mis-
sion Sunday, will support mission priests, religious sisters 
and brothers, and catechists who are Christ’s witnesses to a 
world so in need of His love, healing and peace. 
 

Monday’s for Mom’s will start up 
again on Monday, November 1 and 

will run from 9:30 to 11:30 AM. 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 

Baptism 
Infant:  Registration is ongoing   
 

Register as soon as possible. Once we have 
a few families registered, we will set  
celebration  dates.  
 
  
Baptism 
Age 7 and older:  
Classes are run once a year and begin  
October 13th.  
 

Confirmation/1st Eucharist (gr2+) 
First Reconciliation (gr4+) 
Pre-registration for these sacraments is now 
open based on the school year of 
2020/2021: 
•children in grade 2 or higher – can         

register for Confirmation and First     
Eucharist. 

•Children in grade 4 or higher can          
register for First Reconciliation.  

  

Dates will be determined once we know how 
many children are registered and how many 
classes are required. 
 

Register for all sacraments by email to:  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca.  
 
If you have any questions you can    
either email the address above or call 
Barb at 306-352-8044.  
 

Please register as soon as possible so 
we can plan appropriately. 

Anointing of Sick – available to anyone 
who is seriously ill or preparing for surgery  
 

Reconciliation – Priests are available before 
or after any Mass - or by appointment  
 

Marriage – register as soon as possible to 
ensure marriage preparation can be       
completed  
 

For any of these sacraments               
Call Fr. Rick at 306-352-0988 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Bible Study Christlife 
 
‘Discovering Christ’ is a seven week program where we invite anyone and 
everyone, baptized and unbaptized, non-practicing and practicing       
Christians to hear the Good News and personally encounter Jesus Christ.   
 
‘Discovering Christ’  will be held at Resurrection Parish on Thursday      
evenings from 6:30-9:00 PM until November 4.  We will begin each 
evening with a meal followed by prayer time, a video and small group   
discussion.  

To accommodate the increasing number 
of parishioners attending Masses; we 
respectfully ask that if you are        
comfortable with it, please move to the 
center of the pews when possible to  
ensure that others do not have to walk 
over you to get to their seats. Also, to 
avoid having to sit at the back of the 

hall for Mass; please plan accordingly and arrive slightly 
earlier for Mass so that we can find you an appropriate  
seating space. 

Together, let’s act for the planet and its defenders! 
Development and Peace’s annual People and Planet First campaign is inspired by 
the words of Pope Francis, who says that “a true ecological approach always becomes 
a social approach; it must integrate questions of justice in debates on the              
environment, so as to hear both the cry of the earth and the cry of the poor” (Laudato 
Si’, 49). These cries are too often silenced by powerful companies that plunder       
resources in countries of the Global South, without regard for people’s fundamental 
human and environmental rights. Many such companies are Canadian. 
Act to end their impunity now! Sign the petition asking the federal government to 
enact laws that will compel Canadian companies to conduct due diligence across their 
overseas operations and that will give the victims of their abuses access to justice in 
Canadian courts. Visit https://devp.org/en  
Scan the QR code to sign the petition. 

We are still in need of nut-free 
Halloween treats.  If you are 
able to help us out with a      
donation of chips or nut-free 
candy, please drop it off in the 
gathering space before any 
Mass or drop it off at the office 
before Wednesday, October 
27th. Office hours are 9AM -
2PM.   
Treats will be handed out from 4:00PM to 
8:00PM on Halloween night. 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to    

inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again 
for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, 
and beyond. 

 We’re looking for people to sign up to help with 
all liturgical ministries. Even if you had helped 
out in the past; please take this opportunity to 
sign up again as we slowly get our Masses 

back to normal.  See our website for more         
Information 

Thank You 

                       OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE  
             PRAYER MINISTRY. IF YOU OR   

         SOMEONE YOU KNOW IS IN    
 NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU WISH 

TO JOIN THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE 
CONTACT  

Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143 or email 
at  

sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

 

Jer 31:7-9|Heb 5:1-6; Mk 10:46-52  
 
The blind man showed not only that he had great faith in the 
ability of Jesus to give him sight but it also showed his willing-
ness to persevere even when others told him to be quiet. God 
calls us to trust in Him in all things. He calls us to be vocal 

about our faith even when others want to silence us. The great faith the blind man showed     
resulted in a great reward. He got his sight. It did not end there        
because he showed his gratitude by following Jesus. We often forget to 
do that. We need to express our gratitude to God for all he does for us 
whether it be small things or big things.  
 
The Archbishop’s Appeal provides support to a wide variety of         
community outreach programs such as Catholic Family Services, Native 
Ministry and Visitation House to name a few. These programs assist 
people in the community who need a variety of supports. By providing 
them help we can live what Jesus taught us about helping each other. 
Your support for the Appeal means the Archdiocese can continue to run 
the programs and make life a little better for our brothers and sisters.  

Our Goal 
$104,081 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

GREY CUP POOL Tickets 
 
Resurrection Knights are selling  Grey Cup Pool  
tickets.  Proceeds go to Resurrection Knights Charities  
 
Tickets are $2.00 each 
 
If you are interested in buying some tickets, or helping 
sell tickets – please contact: Darrell Zaba  306-520-7132 

The Myriam Family of the Prairies is thrilled to invite you to our Come and see event on Sunday October 31st 
from 1:30 to 3:30 in our NEW HOME in McLean, 35 minutes East of Regina. The Lord has blest us with this new 
house open for all those who would like to have a time of retreat in the beauty of creation and the peace of the 
countryside. If you are interested in coming, please reach us at 306-761-0528 or  
email prairies@famillemyriam.org for the directions. Sr. Stéphanie 

The Knights of Columbus are    
collecting clean winter outer     
clothing  for the needy.  Boxes 
have been set up in the Gathering 
space where bagged clothing can 
be dropped 



Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

YOUTH 
… faith, friends and family 

 

Welcome to Youth Ministry at Resurrection Parish!  
 

We are a dynamic ministry for youth (K-grade 12), young adults (19-35 years old) and their families. We want to support the total         
development of the young people in our parish by encouraging healthy relationships, positive habits, and, most importantly, a love of God. 
Serving youth and young adults in the parish and neighboring schools, we offer diverse programs to help all youth and young adults take 

the next step in their faith journey.  

For more information, go to our website and follow us on social media! 
Youth Ministry Coordinator- Sera Lizée  -  Ph. 306-352-0976  -  Email: youth@resurrectionparish.ca 

 
Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/resurrection_youth/  Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ResurrectionYouthYQR/ 

 
This year we are hoping to run Challenge and Conquest out of resurrection parish. Follow our social media for updates! More 

information will be coming out soon! The program is for all youth K-1st year university! These programs work on not only 
faith development but also personal and leadership development! 

 

We also have: 
E3 Evenings online for grade 8-12 - Source Grade 8-12 - -Nativity Pageant k-8 -  

Good Friday, mime k-8 - Walk Wednesdays k-12 - -Kids Alive K-grade 5 

Tuesday Night Hangout after mass k-Young Adults - Family activities - The Depths retreat grade 8-12 

Challenge k-Young Adults - Conquest k-Young Adults - Young Adult Groups - And more to come!!! 

Gloria Patri will be on         
October 22- It consists of   

Adora on and fellowship for 
young adults! 

Don’t forget to sign up 
for the  

United Conference!  
For more information, 
go to our website or 

look at our  
social media! 



Sept 30th, 2021 FINANCIAL UPDATE 

1. Sept Year to Date Financial Results - Operations: 
 Sept year-to-date financial results reflect a surplus of $72,409.  

 
 A closer look at Mass Collections and Donations: 

 
Revenues:  
The year to date Mass collections are $39,818 lower than budgeted but gratefully the year to date overall 
donations are $28,576 higher than budgeted. The 2021 budget was originally planned with the hopes of 
more people being able to attend Mass earlier in the year, however that did not happen until mid-year.   
 
Expenses: Management continues to focus on cost effectiveness, our expenses are 8.9% less than 
budgeted year to date.  
 

 
.  

 

2. Remaining debt as of Sept 30th, 2021 is: $906,725. 
One of the finance council goals this year is to focus on debt repayment, in March we made a lump 
sum payment of $150,000 towards our debt.  
 

3. The Government of Canada Wage Subsidy program has been extended into 2021. We are grateful 
for this funding to the Parish.                                                                                         

 
Thank you for your continued support to our Parish your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

May God bless you and your family always!  
 
 

 May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that you 
may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.  

Romans 15:13 



 

55+ Our Lady of Peace Seniors

And Puzzles too! 
Our Lady of Peace Church ‐ 425 Broad St. North 

Friday October 22 – 1:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

Saturday October 23 – 10:00 to 3:00 p.m. 

 

& after 5:00 p.m. Oct. 23 mass  

& after Sunday, Oct. 24th  9:00 & 11:00 masses 

 

Donations of books & puzzles accepted – call Betty at 545‐3402 



  
 

 

 

What do Vince Lombardi, Babe Ruth, and President John F. Kennedy all 
have in common? They were all men of faith. They were all legendary not 
only for their extraordinary achievements, but also for the many ways they 
gave of themselves in service to others. They were all Knights of Columbus. 
 
For more than 130 years, Knights have been leaders in their communities. 
Rooted in faith and supported by a global fraternity of ~2 million brother 
Knights, you can be more and do more. When you join us, you’re joining the 
company of heroic men, and answering a higher call to become what God 
wants you to be! 
 
Meet other extraordinary Knights who are part of your local council.  See 
what being a Knight can do for you.  

With no Strings attached go to : www.kofc.org/joinus 

Between July 1st – December 31, 2021,  

Membership is free if you use the code:    MCGIVNEY2020  

Men, we promise that after a year you can subscribe or simply 
unsubscribe. But because it has value not only to you but your Family 
too, we think you will want more! So Join today. 

www.kofc.org/joinus  code: MCGIVNEY2020 



NEW YORK CITY

   Did you know WORLD YOUTH DAY is celebrated internationally every 3 years, 

AND is also to be celebrated at a diocesan level EVERY year on the feast of 

Christ the King? The theme for WYD 2021 is: 

"Stand up. I appoint you as a witness of what you have seen." (Acts 26:16) .
 

  Join us for a day that explores
  this year's theme. 

A tour of our beautiful Co-
Cathedral
Journey through the 
streets with our own WYD 
cross. 
Celebrate Mass with 
Bishop Don
Share a banquet meal 
together.

 

How will we celebrate?

We're going on a road trip!
 Hop on the bus 
(boarding in Regina and 
Moose Jaw) or drive 
yourself.
Head to Gravelbourg! 
We will celebrate on the 
feast of Christ the King
Sunday, Nov. 21st, 2021
Bus will leave at 1pm & 
return by 8:30pm

 

Who can join and how?

World Youth Day 2021

Where and When?

     YOU of course!! And friends!
Any young adult ages 18 
and up (finished high 
school)
To Register: Email us at 
oyyam@archregina.sk.ca
Cost is $15
Let us know if cost is an 
issue
For more info: 
oyyam@archregina.sk.ca

 
 



FAITH ADVENTURE COMMUNITY

Wednesday, November 3rd at 7:00
https://zoom.us/j/99086743939 

Join us to learn about the
 "Who, What, When, Where and Why" 

of this unique Young Adult 
Pilgrimage Opportunity. 

World Youth Day
Interest Finder Meeting



YOUTH MINISTRY 

WORKSHOP SERIES

ALL WORKSHOPS WILL BE HELD ON ZOOM. 
FOR MORE INFO OR TO REGISTER, 
EMAIL oyyam@archregina.sk.ca 

 

Collaboration and Mentoring: Oct.25th
 

Assessing Needs / Ministry Visioning: Nov.8th

 

Building a Ministry Toolbox: Nov. 22nd
 

 
Skills for Leading Groups (Lg or Sm):Nov.15th



Archdiocese of Regina

   Bulletin
October 24, 2021

30th Sunday in OT

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“And Jesus said to him, ‘Go your way; your faith has made you well.’   
And immediately he received his sight and followed him on the way.”  
(Mark 10:52)
Faith is believing in something even though you may not be able to 
physically see it.  Many people think that miracles don’t happen 
anymore.  This is hard, but try to focus on the positive and not the 
negative things in your life.  When you focus on your blessings instead 
of your hardships, miracles will seem common.  You will see God’s 
active presence in your daily life.  You will begin to develop an attitude 
of gratitude.

Page One

We are pleased to welcome George 
Kress as the Interim Director of 
Development for the Archdiocese of 
Regina. George and his wife, Louise, 
are members of Resurrection Parish. He 
brings a love of Christ and His mission 
and experience from both public and 
non-profit industries, including CCO and 
NET Ministry Canada. George will be working with current 
development staff on continuing and growing donor relations 
in all areas of the Archdiocese of Regina. Watch for more 
about George in a future edition of the ArchRegina Weekly 
Report (sign up to receive the Weekly Report here.)

Archbishop’s Appeal
The blind man showed not only that he had great faith in 
the ability of Jesus to give him sight but it also showed his 
willingness to persevere even when others told him to be 
quiet. God calls us to trust in Him in all things. He calls us to be 
vocal about our faith even when others want to silence us. The 
great faith the blind man showed resulted in a great reward. 
He got his sight. It did not end there because he showed his 
gratitude by following Jesus. We often forget to do that. We 
need to express our gratitude to God for all he does for us 
whether it be small things or big things.
The Archbishop’s Appeal provides support to a wide variety 
of community outreach programs such as Catholic Family 
Services, Native Ministry and Visitation House to name a few. 
These programs assist people in the community who need a 
variety of supports. By providing them help we can live what 
Jesus taught us about helping each other. Your support for 
the Appeal means the Archdiocese can continue to run the 
programs and make life a little better for our brothers and 
sisters.

Youth Ministry Workshop Series
Anyone ministering with and to young people is invited 
to join the office of youth and young adult ministry for a 
series of evening workshops. The workshops will be held 
over zoom. You are welcome to join us for all of them or 
just one. Please email us at oyyam@archregina.sk.ca to 
indicate your interest. 
•	 Workshop #1: Monday, October 25 at 7:00 PM -  

Collaboration with and Mentoring of young people
•	 Workshop #2: Monday, November 8 at 7:00 PM -  

Assessing the Needs of Young People / Visioning 
for the Future 

•	 Workshop #3: Monday, November 15 at 7:00 PM - 
Skills for leading  groups  (large & small)

•	 Workshop #4: Monday, November 22 at 7:00 PM - 
Building Your Ministry “Toolkit”  

World Youth Day at Home 2021:
Did you know WORLD YOUTH DAY is celebrated 
internationally every 3 years, BUT is also to be celebrated 
at a diocesan level EVERY year on the feast of Christ 
the King? In light of that, ALL young adults 18 and up are 
invited to join us at the co-cathedral in Gravelbourg on 
Sunday, November 21st from 3:00 -7:00 PM. A bus will 
leave Regina at 1:00 PM (with stops in Moose Jaw as 
well) Come celebrate with Archbishop Don, the community 
of Gravelbourg and other young adults around the 
diocese. For more information go to https://archregina.
sk.ca/youth-ministry/young-adult-events or email us at 
www.oyyam@archregina.sk.ca

Interest Finder Meeting for International World Youth 
Day 2023
Think you might be up for an international pilgrimage 
adventure? Are you between the ages of 18 and 35? 
(or will be by the summer of 2023) Join us for the 
“Who, What, Where, When and Why of travelling to 
Lisbon, Portugal in early August of 2023. This meeting 
commits you to nothing! It is just informational. Join us 
on Zoom Wednesday, Nov. 3 at 7:00 PM. https://zoom.
us/j/99086743939

Praise and Worship Night
All young adults are invited to a “Praise Party” held in “The 
Gathering Place” at Christ the King Parish. This will be a 
recurring event, with the first one being held on Saturday. 
Oct. 30th at 7:00 PM. Masks are required. Please register 
by emailing youth@christtheking.ca

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, 
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, 

and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

http://archregina.sk.ca/news
 https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/young-adult-events
 https://archregina.sk.ca/youth-ministry/young-adult-events
https://zoom.us/j/99086743939
https://zoom.us/j/99086743939
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/dr-brett-salkeld-speaking-to-huron-perth-school-division-part-3 
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Come and See - The Myriam Family of the Prairies is 
thrilled to invite you to our Come and see event on Sunday 
October the 31st from 1h30 to 3h30 in our NEW HOME in 
McLean, 35 minutes East of Regina. The Lord has blest 
us with this new house open for all those who would like 
to have a time of retreat in the beauty of creation and the 
peace of the countryside. If you are interested in coming, 
please reach us at 306-761-0528 or email  
prairies@famillemyriam.org for the directions. 

Solidarity in a COVID-19 World 
Tuesday, Nov 9 – 12:00 pm to 1:30 p.m. (ET)  
Zoom Webinar  
Canadian Jesuits International invites you to join us for our 
webinar, Solidarity in a COVID-19 world, on November 9, 
at 12pm. As part of our Fall Campaign, Fr Ismael Moreno 
will speak on solidarity and human rights in Honduras; 
Anitalia Pijachi from the Pan-Amazon Region will speak on 
solidarity and integral ecology; and Noluthando Honono 
from South Africa will focus on solidarity and migrants and 
refugees. Join us to express solidarity with the poor and 
marginalized communities accompanied by our Jesuit 
partners and to foster just relations between the Global 
North and South. 
Registration: https://bit.ly/SolidarityWebinarCJI 
CONTACT: Canadian Jesuits International PHONE: 416-
465-1824 EMAIL: cji@jesuits.ca  
WEB: www.canadianjesuitsinternational.ca

Catholic Engaged Encounter- Getting married? Want 
a weekend away to focus on your relationship? Catholic 
Engaged Encounter uses a tried and true method of 
marriage preparation that has been used in hundreds of 
dioceses throughout the world since 1976 and was Vatican 
approved in 1992 by Pope John Paul II. A weekend will 
be held at the Mother Teresa Centre, Kenosee Lake, 
October 29-31. COVID precautions will be in place. The 
next weekend will be February 11-13 at Echo Lake Bible 
Camp. For more info or to register visit www.ceewest.com, 
Contact Miri and James Schiller at eereginacc@gmail.com 
if you have any questions. “A Wedding is a Day, a Marriage 
is a Lifetime” 

Livestream Mass
Mass is live-streamed Monday - Friday and Sunday at 9:00 AM. 
Tune in at our YouTube Channel.

TF267: Dr Brett Salkeld Speaking to Huron Perth 
School Division - Part 4
We conclude our four-part series of talks given by Dr. Brett 
Salkeld to the teachers of the Huron Perth School Division.
Show Snippet: “English teachers especially, you know how 
deeply shaped human reality is by our use of language; 
the way that words can change our lives, the way that they 
can impact us...” https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/dr-brett-
salkeld-speaking-to-heron-perth-school-division-part-4

Exploring our Sacred Texts: A conversation about 
stewarding our common life
All are invited to join this online series with Jewish, Christian, 
and Muslim panelists to discuss the scriptural sources for 
understanding generosity, hospitality, and compassion. Join 
us for this three-episode series, Thursdays, October 21, 
October 28, and November 4 at 3:00 PM.
Oct. 21 - Generosity
Oct. 28 - Hospitality
Nov. 4 - Compassion
•Rabbi Jeremy Parnes is the spiritual leader of Beth Jacob 
Synagogue in Regina. His long involvement in multifaith and 
community organizations includes Regina Multifaith Forum, 
Habitat for Humanity, numerous City of Regina committees 
on social housing and homelessness, and several inner-city 
boards, including Youth Connexions and The Boys and Girls 
Clubs of Canada. 
•Rev. Amanda Currie has been minister of First Presbyterian 
Church in Regina since 2017. She previously ministered 
in Saskatoon for 14 years and has recently completed a 
two-year term as Moderator of the Presbyterian Church in 
Canada. She is vice president of the Canadian Council of 
Churches, where she has served on the Governing Board 
for the past 7 years. She has convened the Ecumenical 
& Interfaith Committee of the Presbyterian Church and 
is active in numerous national and local ecumenical and 
interfaith initiatives. 
•Imam Dr. Mohamed Masloh is the leader of the Islamic 
Association of Saskatchewan in Regina, an RCMP chaplain, 
and a teaching assistant at the University of Regina. He 
studied at the prestigious Al-Azhar University in Cairo and 
the Graduate Theological Foundation in Indiana, where 
he earned a Ph.D. in Islamic Studies. In these days of 
increased social polarization and intolerance, where racism, 
antisemitism, and Islamophobia appear to be increasing 
daily, dialogue between faith communities is an antidote 
to ignorance and hatred. Generosity, hospitality, and 
compassion are social virtues that can heal the wounds 
of our society. Register in advance for this series: https://
bit.ly/3iwyPfm For further information, contact Archdeacon 
Cheryl Toth at stewardship@sasktel.net This webinar 
is planned in the spirit of the LAURC Covenant by the 
Ecumenical Stewardship Committee of the Anglican Diocese 
of Qu'Appelle, the Saskatchewan Synod of the ELCIC, and 
the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina.
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